



Thursday 27th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to celebrate Kings Charles III Coronation with a family picnic at Shepherdswell Academy. This will be held on Friday 05th May at 11:30 am - 1:00pm.

You are welcome to join us on the field and eat with the children over the lunch period. A lunch will provided by Caterlink, unless you have stated otherwise. Please feel free to bring you own picnic with you, as we are a nut free school, please do not include any foods that contain nuts. Due to dietary requirements, allergies, and religious reasons, please do not share food with other families. We will also be providing cakes for families to enjoy.

The school gates will be open at 11:30am where you will be signed in by a member of staff. If you are late, please sign in through the main reception and you will be escorted onto the field.

We would like to remind parents when taking pictures, please only include your child and refrain from posting on social media for safeguarding purposes.

Children are welcome to come to school dressed in red, white of blue outfit to celebrate but please ensure they are wearing suitable footwear.

If you have any further questions, please contact the school office.

We look forward to celebrating with you.

Mrs Ryan Head Teacher.

> Head Teacher: Mrs Ryan Billingwell Place, Springfield, Milton Keynes, MK6 3NP Telephone: 01908 665418





